Winter 2025 January 27, 2025

POINTE MARIN ASSOCIATION MEMBER NEWSLETTER

Please cast your votes and turn in your ballots for the PMA Election!

Your votes are needed to create a PMA Board of Directors that will:

- Carry out our annual elections to fill director positions, as required by our Bylaws. (Note: we have waited almost four years for this "annual" election!)
- Stop making so many careless errors and get things right the first time
- Consider our concerns and be responsive to our needs
- Prevent lawsuits from occurring which will (eventually) reduce our regular assessments

Under the January 14th PMA notice, submit your ballot envelope:

By mail - to be postmarked by Tuesday, February 18, 2025, or

In-person - between 5:30 pm and 6:30 pm on Tuesday, February 24, 2025 at the Hamilton Community Center, located at 503 Palm Drive, Novato.

Regards,

Catherine Rucker

Catherine Rucker, PMA Director Candidate catherineruckermarin@gmail.com